Sent: 27/10/2019 5:36:40 PM
Subject: Online Submission

27/10/2019

MS Sue OConnor

4 / 3 - No. 3 Quinton Road Quinton RD
Manly NSW 2095
sue.oconnor@iinet.net.au

RE: DA2019/1102 - 1 Quinton Road MANLY NSW 2095

The plans look good and | have no objection to the plans other than to ensure outside lighting
is prevented from floodlighting the property next door, being No. 3.

The current recently installed lighting is too high on the outside wall, the lighting is still too
bright, is too sensitive to respond - eg windy nights, night animals, and every car that moves up
the lane way. This light floods my upstairs bedroom each time it comes on.

The lighting should be moved much lower to the ground, and hooded so that it doesn't flood-
light either the ground level or the 1st level of the property at No. 3 Quinton Road.

yours faithfully
Sue O'Connor



